The New Jersey State Archives

is moving to its new home!
The Archives’ last open day for the public 

in the State Library building will be Friday, 7 April.
The Archives will be closed for the move

from 8 April through 24 April.
The Archives plans to reopen

microfilm and frequently referenced collections only
on Tuesday, 25 April,
in the Department of State Building,

Second floor, 225 West State Street, Trenton.
Other collections will reopen later during Spring 2000.
For information updates concerning the move, or    on access to specific collections, researchers should 
contact the Archives at (609) 292-6260 or visit our website:  www.state.nj.us/state/darm/archives.html

